
Join us for THE Saint Alphonsus SCHOOL 

Annual Christmas Concert! 

ALL STUDENTS WILL PERFORM IN GRADES Preschool-eighth! 

 We hope you will enjoy hearing the music they have been 

working on for the last two months as a part of the music 

program. 

When: Wednesday, December, 20th 2023 

Time:    6:30 p.m. 

Where: St. Alphonsus Liguori Church 

 

All students must be in the church by 6:15 p.m. and sit with 

their homeroom teacher. 

Students need to dress in nice clothing (no Jeans, no tank tops, 

and no gym shoes). 

Choir members will meet in the music room with Mrs. Duncan at 

5:45 p.m. 

The Choir should dress in black and white and accent with Red 

(example: Belt, Scarf, Jewelry, tie, headband, etc.),  

 

We are Looking forward to see everyone.  

Have a very Merry Christmas and a happy blessed New Year. 

Nesreen Duncan, n.duncan@saintalphonsus.com  

Music Teacher/Choir Director 
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